7/19/2016 Multnomah County Mail - Fwd: 31099 NE 238th Enhance IGA

AMultnomah Barbara BLACK <barbara.black@multco.us>
e County

Fwd: 31099 NE 238th Enhance IGA

Riad ALHARITHI <riad.alharithi@multco.us> Tue, Jul 19, 2016 at 1:22 PM
To: Barbara BLACK <barbara.black@multco.us>

FYI

Riad Alharithi, PE

Road Engineering Manager

Multnomah County - Transportation Division
1620 SE 190th Ave,

Portland, Oregon 97233

(603) 988-0181

-----—--- Forwarded message ----------

From: Courtney LORDS <courtney.lords@multco.us>
Date: Tue, Jul 19, 2016 at 1:12 PM

Subject: Re: 31099 NE 238th Enhance IGA

To: Riad ALHARITHI <riad.alharithi@multco.us>

Approved.

Couriney Lords

Assistant County Attorney

Office of Multnomah County Attorney
501 SE Hawthorne Blvd., Suite 500
Portland, OR 97214

Ph: (503) 988-3138

Fx: (503) 988-3377

NOTICE: This communication, including any attachments, may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you have

received this communication in error, please advise the sender by reply email and immediately delete the communication without copying
or disclosing the contents. Thank you.

On Tue, Jul 19, 2016 at 1:04 PM, Riad ALHARITHI <riad.alharithi@multco.us> wrote:
E Courtney;

;
| This is the latest IGA. you reviewed it in June but ODOT changed it again since then.
| [Quoted text hidden]
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